
 

End of life Product Notice 
 

 11/01/2022  
 
  
Adder® Technology announces the end of life of the following AVX products. Supplies will continue 
until the current stocks have been exhausted, expected to be about 3 months. The EOL part 
numbers and recommended replacement are shown in the following table:  
  

EOL Part Number Description Suggested 
Replacement 

Description 

AVX1008IP AdderView CATx KVMA 
Switch, 1 Local / Remote 
User, 8 Computers 

AVX1016IP AdderView CATx KVMA 
Switch, 1 Local/Remote User, 
16 Computers 

AVX4016IP AdderView CATx KVMA 
Switch, 4 Local Users (1 IP 
User), 16 Computers 

None  

AVX4024IP AdderView CATx KVMA 
Switch, 4 Local Users (1 IP 
User), 24 Computers 

None  

 
 
Adder advises that you review your supply requirements immediately and place orders as soon as 
possible. Stock may be limited and no guarantee of supply of exact quantities of the announced 
obsolete products can be made.  
 
 All Adder products come with the standard two-year warranty and will be supported for up to 5 
years following obsolescence.  
 
 Please contact us or your supplier or local Adder representative with any further enquiries. 


